
Cambridge-Isanti Schools
Student Representative Report

Liliah Tohm
October 2024

Student Board Report

College Fair(Sept. 19)
- 74 College Representatives at CIHS
- Sophomores, Juniors, and Seniors got to take a look into what their futures may look like

and make connections with colleges, tech schools, and the military.
Tennis All-Conference

- Congratulations to our Cambridge Isanti-High School Girls Tennis team who became
all-conference champions. A special congratulations to Evie Porta for being awarded
conference MVP, and to Lyla Hajek and Anya Lowman for being crowned conference
doubles team of the year.

Custodian Awareness Day
- On October 2, CIHS was able to celebrate National Custodian Day. Students and staff

alike extended their thanks to our hardworking custodians. Our custodians work
diligently to make sure the school environment is clean and ready for learning. We are
grateful for all their efforts.

Homecoming
- The 2024 Cambridge-Isanti Homecoming hit it off with great success, including multiple

activities for students and families to attend including:
- Coronation (Oct. 2)

- Sullivan Weibel and Reese Andrus were crowned homecoming king and
queen.

- Bonfire (Oct. 2)
- Where students got to congregate with friends after the coronation

- Running the Game Ball (Oct. 4)
- Our wonderful cross-country team ran the game ball from Saulk Rapids all

the way to Cambridge-Isanti High School, spanning the entire day.
- The Tailgating Pre-game Party (Oct. 4)

- Where the community got to enjoy food trucks, games, face-painting, and
community booths, all while embracing the homecoming spirit

- Royal Tour (Oct. 4)
- The Homecoming court and Pep Band traveled to all of the schools in the

district to raise homecoming spirit
- The Homecoming Football Game (Oct. 4)

- Where the Jackets made a valiant effort against the Storms



- Homecoming Dance (Oct. 5)
- Over six hundred students attended the dance, making it a huge success.

Activities
- With fall coming to a close, fall sports are competing in their last games and meets.

- A special congratulations to girls' cross country, girls' soccer, girls' swimming and
diving, girls' tennis, and volleyball for earning gold academically by having a
cumulative varsity GPA of 3.5 or higher.

- After a great start to the year, students are able to get more involved with the school with
the start of the high school's clubs and activities.

- Mock Trial, Model UN, Math League, Robotics, Economics team, and more are
starting up, with others like Speech approaching quickly.


